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ALLIED AVIATION SERVICE COMPANY OF KANSAS CITY, INC. 
NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 

 

 

Your Negotiating Committee met with the Company on April 13 -15, 2015.  In attendance for the 

Company were Edward Rose, Assistant Vice-President;  Brian Xavier, Assistant Vice-President;  

Refugio Gasca, MCI General Manager and Don Burn, MCI Operations Manager. 

 

There was some progress made at these meetings but we still have more work to do to reach a 

conclusion. We have some difficult challenges ahead of us concerning the health care and the 

overall financial package. 

 

We are scheduled to meet again, in Kansas City, on the following dates, May 27 -28, 2015. I will 

be extending the expiration date of the existing Collective Bargaining Agreement until May 31, 

2015.  All the current terms and conditions of your current Agreement will stay in place. 

 

Your Negotiating Committee would like to thank you for your support and patience during this 

process.  Please address any questions or concerns you may have to your Negotiating Committee 

members, as they are the only accurate source of information concerning our ongoing 

negotiations. 

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 
Mike Manzo 

GENERAL CHAIR 
 

Camacho Medwinter      Kumar Maharaj 
NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
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